
From: dspam [mailto:dspam@astro.auth.gr] On Behalf Of Spyrou Nikolaos 
Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2011 10:24 AM 
To: simonetta.di.pippo@esa.int 
Cc: r.degroot@spaceoffice.nl; Nicolas.Peter@esa.int; secgenof@gsrt.gr'; vkas@gsrt.gr; 
vassilis.kaleridis@gmail.com; spyrou@auth.gr 
Subject: Re:Naming ATV 4 

  

Dear Dr Di Pippo, 

  

            I wish to congratulate the Swiss Delegate for the clever proposal for naming ATV 4 as 
“Albert Einstein”. 

            Having  similarly proposed, on behalf of Greece, the name “Aristarchos of Samos” for 
ATV 4, I wish futrher success to the Swiss proposal. After all, as a relativist, I  am interested 
in researching and teaching on Einstein’s work during most of the last forty years!!! 

  

  

  

With my best personal regards 

  

  

Nikolaos K. Spyrou 

Professor of Astronomy 

Aristoteleion University of Thessaloniki 

  

Former ESA/PB-HME National Delegate of Greece 

 

 


